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Clackamas County Board of Commissioners 

Policy Position 

HB 3211: Relating to validating urban reserves adopted by Metro and Clackamas County 

 

 

Clackamas County supports the concept of HB 3211: The Board of County Commissioners 

supports the concept of HB 3211, which validates urban reserves adopted by Metro and 

Clackamas County.  We would like to be involved in further discussions with all interested 

parties about this bill. 

 

Clackamas County continues to seek assistance with reducing poverty and providing 

opportunities for job growth and development.  We are seeking any and all avenues to do this, 

including this legislation and ongoing discussions with jurisdictional partners at the local and 

regional levels. 
 

 

 

Please contact Chris Lyons at clyons@clackamas.us for more information. 
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